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Friday 20th September, 2019 
Half Term Newsletter Year 5 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in 
Year 5,  
 
Welcome back to a fresh and new 
academic year. I hope you have all had a 
lovely summer with your children.  This 
year, the year 5 team will consist of: 
 
Year 5B: Mrs Harracksingh and Mrs 
Ogunkinle   
Year 5G: Ms Odigboh  
Year 5N:Ms Anderson 
Teaching Assistant: Ms Fedai 
 
Homework- Learning Logs:  
Homework will be set on a Friday and is 
to be returned on the following 
Wednesday.  We also ask that, where 
possible, children are allowed access to a 
computer or tablet in order for them to 
log in and complete tasks set for them on 
Oxford Reading Owl.   
 
In the build up to the summer term 
assessments there will be an increased 
workload and so it is more important than 
ever to ensure that home learning is 
encouraged and supported. 
 
Home Reading:  Please ensure that your 
child is reading for at least 20 minutes 
every day. Parents, siblings or carers will 
need to sign the reading log each evening. 
Although we encourage parents to listen 
to their children read, we understand 
that this is not always possible every 
night. We do ask that you sign their 
reading logs if you have seen them read 
independently; this means that the 
children will read every night with or 
without adult input. We would also be 
happy to read any comments you write. It 

 
School Uniform: It is essential that 
all children come to school in the 
correct uniform; yellow polo shirt, 
navy jumper, grey/navy skirt or 
trousers. Children must wear black 
school shoes.  
 
PE Kits: It is imperative all children 
participate in every PE lesson, as this 
is part of the National Curriculum.  
PE Days 
5B: Friday afternoon 
5G: Friday afternoon 
5N: Friday afternoon 
 
The school PE kit is a plain white T-
shirt, dark blue/Navy shorts or Navy 
jogging bottom/ tracksuit trousers in 
winter) and trainers/plimsolls. 
Children must have their PE kit 
with them on their allocated PE 
day. 
 
Educational Visits 
We aim to provide the opportunity 
for children to take part in several 
educational visits throughout the 
year in order to extend their 
understanding of the topics they are 
learning about in school. Our next 
education visit will be to the 
Greenwich Planetarium and 
Observatory. Dates for this visit are 
to be confirmed. 
 
Dates for your diaries: 
Parents forum- Wednesday 2nd 
October 2019 9:05-10:05 
5N Sharing assembly- 3rd October 
2019 


